
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

East Harptree End of Term Message from Mr Harvey 

It has been a very busy term with lots of exciting, active and memorable events for the children. We 

started the term with the village pancake races and ended it this week with a wonderful whole school 

Easter walk through the Combe.  The children were so well behaved and supportive towards each other 

and clearly loved exploring the woods with their friends.    

I know how many of you have appreciated coming back into school for parents’ meetings and 

curriculum events such as the Science Week exhibition. Thank you for all your supportive comments 

and messages. I would also like to say a huge thank you to our fantastic, caring staff team for all their 

dedication and resilience this term.   

Have a lovely Easter holiday and we look forward to seeing all the children, refreshed and ready for 

new exciting learning and events next term. We return on Monday the 25th of April.   

Ian Harvey   

 

 

East Harptree C of E Primary School Newsletter 27 

Friday 8th April 2022 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week and Achievement Awards 

Congratulations and well done to Darcey C, Freya, Boe, Darcey G, Riley, Harry, 

Thomas Br, Scarlet, Leo, Chelsea, Lexi, Harley and Jack C. 



 

Easter Combe Walk 

Great fun was had by everyone – trees, mud, rain, the stream, wild garlic, an Easter 

hunt and chocolate eggs! Huge thanks to all the volunteers who came and helped. 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 

  

Longleat Trip – Years 1&2 

 

   

 

   

 

  

We had a fantastic time and all enjoyed seeing the animals.  It was amazing to see 

the giraffes, lions, zebras and lots more! 



Easter Craft Competition 

The decorated eggs and Easter themed items were all very lovely and so much time and care had 

obviously been put into crafting them.   

 

  
 

Congratulations to Arlo, Eleanor B, Thomas Br and Josephine on winning their class entries.  

 

 
 

A special mention goes to Rory for considering the Christian story of  

Easter in his artwork. 
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Ukraine appeal  
Well done 
everyone 

involved and 
thank you Ewan 
for coming up 
with the idea.  

The total raised 
so far is £105 

and more 
fundraising 

activities are 
planned by the 

children for next 
term. 

 

Scooter Day – Squirrel and Fox Classes 

Mr Rudge organised races and obstacle courses for all the  children to enjoy! 



 

 

Diary Dates 

Thursday afternoons – Forest school Reception and Year 1; Ukulele Club Year 6  

Monday 11th to Friday 22nd April – Easter Holidays 

Monday 2nd May – Early May Bank Holiday 

Friday 6th May – Waldegrave Arms Curry and Quiz night in aid of EH school £10 a ticket from the pub. 

Saturday 7th May 4pm onwards  – Annual EH Village Meeting 

Friday 27th May – INSET DAY 

Monday 30th May to Friday 3rd June – Half Term 

Sunday 5th June – EH Village Street Party 

Thursday 9th June – Whole School Photo 

Saturday 11th June – CV Friends of Cancer Research Safari Supper 

Tuesday 12th July – Sports Day 

Saturday 16th July EH Village Fete 2-5pm EH Playing Field 

 

 

 

          

           


